
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject: A5 West of Gailey Issues
Date: 18 June 2019 21:26:30

Dear Jeremy/Gavin/Mark,

This evening I have taken my usual route home from work which took me down the A5 
west of Gailey. Behind me was a huge 44tonne AO.com lorry. 

In rush hour, as we approached Stretton aqueduct, the lorry moved into the middle of the 
road to get underneath. 

The traffic had slowed right down as a car was waiting to turn right into the boat repair 
yard just after the aqueduct. Highly dangerous and not acceptable! 

How many more times does it have to be explained that this stretch of road is not suitable 
for these HGV’s? 

Regards
Anita Anderson 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fao.com&data=02%7C01%7CWMInterchange%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C3937d4bdf2fd468b874608d6f42b3db6%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C636964863891413415&sdata=I8nLmSJ9PVYUPQF39KeIPgI3Ot5xAxFFM26suVuXk6k%3D&reserved=0


From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Station Drive Four Ashes 17th June 2019
Date: 18 June 2019 21:36:33
Attachments: Screen Shot 2019-06-17 at 23.31.37.png

Dear Mr Singleton,

Please find attached 2 pictures taken in Station Drive Four Ashes  yesterday. The lorry 
trying to turn around ruptured a gas main therefore the fire brigade had to be called!

A complete farce.

Anita Anderson
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